
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Residents are invited to attend 

Shard End Ward Forum  

on  

Monday 15th January 2024 

 6.30pm – 8.00pm 

at 

Shard End Wellbeing Centre 

170 Packington Avenue 

B34 7RD 
 

 

Come along and have your say on matters in the ward 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, E-mail: 
beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk; 

mailto:beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk
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